PUNA
Notification GEOTHERMAL VENTURE

To Our
Neighbors

HAWALI1

December 26, 2012

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION
OF MAINTENANCE WORK TO KAPOHO STATE 13 (KS-13)

As a courtesy and our commitment to keeping our neighbors informed, Puna Geothermal
Venture (PGV) hereby gives notice of plans to commence maintenance work for
geothermal well Kapoho State 13 (KS-13) on December 31, 2012, with scheduled
completion by January 7, 2012.

We appreciate your patience with this maintenance work and want to assure you that we
will work very diligent to minimize project noise or any other impacts to our neighbors.
This maintenance work will require the use of our drilling rig; however, no drilling, flow
testing or abated well clean out is included in this work.

Should you have any questions, PGV maintains a 24-hour Response Line, where a

company representative will return your call. The Response Line phone number is
965-8843. You may also contact Mike Kaleikini at 965-2838 for any plant related issues.
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